
My name is Elissa Anderson and I live in Salem, Oregon. I am writing to support the second 
amendment to HB 3063. This would make homeschooling a viable option for our family and 
would keep my partially vaccinated kids out of public schools which is ultimately what 
Representative Helt and her co-sponsors have been gunning for. 
 


